
Agenda for Tuxedo Town Board Special Meeting,  
Thursday, January 13th, 2022  

WebEx 5:30pm, via Town of Tuxedo portal 
 

• Introductions of the Lennar Team, the selected builder for the Tuxedo Farms 
Development, by Greg Gushee, Executive VP Related Companies 

o Lennar Team: NY/NJ Division 
Lisa Higgins - Director of Forward Planning 
Mitchell Newman -  SVP, Director of Land Acquisitions  
Stephen Dahl - attorney  
Robert (Bob) Calabro - Vice President, Lead on this project 

 

• Powerpoint Presentation by Lennar 
o Montage of images of homes and projects from the Lennar portfolio 

• What’s coming: 
o Revised plan that will show where the different products will be built 
o Revised Design Guidelines 
o Various developing details of the project 

 
Next meeting: Thursday, January 27th, 5:00 pm via own of Tuxedo WebEx 
 
 


